
 

 

 

KCE 007/2020 

 

Translation 

 

August 19, 2020 

 

Subject  Announcement of additional substitute holiday for Songkran festival for the 2020  

To President 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

 

Pursuant to the Cabinet resolution on August 13, 2020 which has approved Friday, September 4, 2020 

and Monday 7, September 2020 are additional substitute holiday for Songkran festival. 

KCE Electronics Public Company Limited deemed it appropriate to designate September 4, 2020 and 

Monday 7, September 2020 as additional the Company’s holiday. 

Please be informed accordingly  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

(Mrs.Voraluksana  Ongkosit) 

Executive Vice Chairperson 


